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Minister GPSC's
As you are the chairperson of the inquiry into the Ambulance Service T thought T would let
you know the latest the Ambulance Service has been up to. -

I have previously written to you letting you know about the new association, Emspa that has
been set up to represent Ambulance Paramedics.

This week the Ambulance Service has seen fit to block access by Ambulance Officers to this
site while still allowing us to access such site as:

* Australian College of Ambulance Professionals

* Ambulance Provident Fund

* Health Services Union

Also this week, the Service sent me along to attend Respectful Work Place Training which
they have been running since late last year.

The Service seems to want us to act Respectfully in the work place while treating us with
contempt.

I was not happy with their reply to your recommendations and look forward to your revue.
Hopefully you and your committee can get some real reform.

If possible could you ask the Minister Mr Della Bosca, why Mr Rochford has denied us access



